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3rd October 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Harvest Mass 
This week we will be celebrating Harvest on Friday 7th October and on Sunday 9th October during 
the 9.30 Masses. All parents are welcome to attend both Masses. Sunday will be our first Family 
Mass of the school year so it would be great to see as many families there as possible.  
 
We know that some families will want to donate a tin of food to the harvest collection and we are 
very grateful for that. However we also know that lots of people are struggling at the moment so we 
are concentrating our Harvest on a collection of good deeds. Children have been thinking about 
what they could do in school to help others and these ideas will form part of our harvest display. If 
you would like to contribute to this you could send in a photo of your child completing a good deed 
at home – maybe tidying their room, helping with the dishes, reading to their younger siblings etc. 
We can then collate all the photos into a book which can be brought up to add to the display on 
Friday and on Sunday. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Our Breakfast Club is always very successful and we have a waiting list for children to join at the 
moment. Can I remind all parents who currently have a place in the club that children must arrive 
no later than 8 o’clock. This is so that staff can ensure that all children have a healthy, nutritious 
breakfast in the company of their friends and also time to play and socialise together. 
 
After School provision 
We run a number of free after school clubs which many children enjoy. However, we are aware that 
some working parents find it difficult to collect children at 3.15 or at the time when the clubs finish. 
So we are looking at the possibility of opening an after school club that runs from 3.30 to 5 o’clock 
on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday each week. The provision would be charged per child per 
day and would include a snack. If this is something that would be useful to you then please notify 
the office that you are interested by Friday 7th October 2022. Once we know how many parents 
would wish to take up this offer we can send more details and would look to start the provision just 
after half term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
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